http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=71909

Update: stolen camper found

Update: the camper has been found in St. Joseph

(KNZA)--Information is being sought in connection with the theft of a camper
from Horton's Mission Lake.

The 2006 Frontier camper was taken from the west side of the lake sometime
between Monday, May 17 and Friday, May 21.

It is 23-25 foot long, white in color, with tan and burgandy trim. It has a buffalo
with Frontier emblems and a Doniphan County tag. The camper also has an
awning.

Anyone with information on the theft is urged to contact the Horton Police
Department at 785-486-2694.
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